* December 4, 2019

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

West St Paul School students are presenting their annual Christmas concert this year and we
would be delighted if you could join us on the dates your child is performing. The students have °
been working hard with their music teachers to prepare performances which will take place in
the West St Paul School gym. We ask that students dress nicely in whatever colours they like
(grades 1-6). Grade 7 and 8 bands are to wear all black or black and white. This attire will also
be used for festivals and performances later in the year. The tap students have decided on special
attire, depending on their group.

Because our school has such a large population, we are spreading the concerts over 2 nights.
Please note the evening in which your child will be performing. The nights that classes are
performing are as follows:

Wednesday, December 18t Thursday December 19
e (Grade 8 band e (Grade 6 band
e C. Campbell (K am & pm) e Grade 7 band
e L. Rempel(1/2) e K.Morwick (K)
e N. Mantaring (1/2) e K. Paracholski (1/2)
e T. Cervantes (3/4) e E. Walker (1/2)
e K.Greening (3/4) e L.Yeo (3/4)
e N. Neufeld (3/4) e S.Gill (3/4)
e J. Barkman (5) e J Luna (5)
e Jazz Band (6-8)
e Grade 6 & 7 Tap

Concerts will begin at 7:00 both nights. The gym doors will open at 6:00. Parents are welcome to
wait in the school hallway until 6:00 when the gym doors open. We ask that students arrive in
their classroom no earlier than 6:30. There will be dress rehearsals taking place on the day of
each concert at 1:00 pm for family members who are able to attend. The afternoon kindergartens
will perform in the afternoon dress rehearsal. We expect all students to participate in the dress
rehearsals as well as the night(s) of their performance. If for some reason a child is not able to
attend either or both, please send an email to Mme Fournier (lianne.fournier@7o0aks.org) or Mr.
Isaak (earl.isaak(@70aks.org).

Regards,

Lianne Fournier and Earl Isaak



